
 

 

 
 

 

Consent Item 

 

Subject:  Snow Plow Purchase 
 
Department/Program:  Public Works/Snow and Ice 
 
Explanation: In the 2023 Budget we have $20,000 budgeted for a snowplow for the truck we 

received in late 2022. Due to limited availably of vehicles in 2022 and a rise in costs, we 
deferred the snowplow to 2023 budget. 

 

Recommendation:  Staff recommends we purchase a snowplow from Woody’s Municipal 
Supply/Buyers Snow Equipment using Sourcewell for a total cost of $16,998.00.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted By:  Jim Link 
 
Date:  January 6, 2023 
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